

Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

T 0161 209 9930

@Rolls Crescent

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

Tuesday 20th March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

School Meals Taster Session - Tuesday 27th March

We have recently made significant changes within our catering service in order to improve the quality of the school meals that we provide. We would like to invite you to come into school to try some of the new and improved dishes that the kitchen staff cook for the children. This will take place on **Tuesday 27**th **March at 2.30pm** and will be held in the dining room. You will also have the opportunity to ask any questions that you may have about school meals.

If you provide your child with a packed lunch from home but are interested in coming along to this session you are more than welcome.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Lord

Healthy Schools Leader

















